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This week in English, we have been writing our wonderful stories using the 

picture book ‘Journey’.   

In Maths, we have begun to learn long multiplication method. We have found 

that knowing our times tables really helps with this! 

Next week, in English we will be editing and improving our stories before sharing 

them with each other; in Maths we will be continuing to practise long 

multiplication method and in Science we will be investigating irreversible 

changes.  

It was lovely to see so many parents at our second homework sharing session on 

Wednesday. The standard of home learning is excellent. 

Reminders:  

Mathletics homework has been set and will be checked on Thursday. 

Practise spellings and times tables. 

Children to read at least five times a week and be heard read aloud at 

least once. 

Celebrations 

This week’s teacher’s award 

went to Kyla Boulton for 

excellent effort in all her 

learning. 

Most house points award went 

to Bethany Willmot. 


